Minutes of the Committee meeting of the Mid Lincs Section of the VMCC
The Shires – Wednesday 16 April 2025 @ 7.15 pm


Present:   Richard Booth, Stewart Parker, Peter Gunnee, Sue Hanson


Apologies:   Mark Bagshaw, Richard Maw


Minutes of Previous Meeting:

The Minutes of the Previous Meeting held on 19 February 2025 were approved
	Proposed – Stewart Parker
Seconded – Richard Booth


Matters Arising from Previous Minutes:   

1. Dunholme Fete  - being held on Saturday, 14 June 2025. Still awaiting further information about this event.  


AOCB

1. Presentation of Trophy to the Bell brothers 
Annie Durrant, from the VMCC, is to present The Harry Mack Trophy for Outstanding Achievement on a Sidecar Outfit to the Bell Brothers at the Section meeting after the Committee meeting 

2. Section website 
Mark is to be asked if he is still happy to continue to administer the Section website

3. Invite to Messingham show
The show is on 7 June from 9.30 am – 5.00pm.  It was felt that this event may not be wildly supported as it was an all day event.  It is to be advertised on the Section website.

4. Notifications to club members present of discussions in meetings
This was thought to be a good idea and Peter agreed to inform the club members of items from Committee meetings that would be of interest to them.  It was also agreed that the Committee Minutes should be published on the Section website.  Mark is to be asked if he would add them, once ratified.

Date of next Committee Meeting:
	The next Committee Meeting will be held at The Shires on Wednesday 18th June 2025
 @ 7.15 pm


The Meeting closed at 7.45pm

